
 
TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

 
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
BROOKLYN PUBLIC SCHOOLS KEY SYSTEM UPGRADE PROJECT 

 
BROOKLYN, CT 

 
 

The Town of Brooklyn is seeking bids on An upgrade to the Key System 
at the 

Brooklyn Elementary School and Brooklyn Middle Schools 
119 Gorman Road, Brooklyn, CT. 

 
 
Bid packets can be picked up at the above address or may be requested by email at 
geeza@brooklynschools.org .  
 
 
Bids can be dropped off or mailed to: 

Brooklyn Public School Superintendent’s Office 
119 Gorman Road, Brooklyn, Connecticut 06234  

 
Summer Office hours are: Monday-Thursday  7:30-4:00,  Friday 7:30-1:00. 

 
  Bid must be submitted in a sealed envelope plainly marked with the project 
   Title, no later than 2:00PM on Thursday, August 17, 2017. 
 
 
The Town of Brooklyn reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids; to waive any informalities, or 
to accept any bid deemed in the best interests of the Town of Brooklyn. 
 
 
 

THE TOWN OF BROOKLYN IS AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION/EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
MBE’s, WBE’s and SBE’s ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY 

 

mailto:geeza@brooklynschools.org

